HERMOSA BEACH FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY 550 Pier Avenue, Hermoša Beach, California 90254

September, 1972

Dear Friend:

Please note the date of our next meeting has been changed. It will be at the Library, September 13th at 10 a.m. to formulate plans for our Book Fair at the Hermosa Arts and Crafts Exhibition. The Exhibition is sponsored by the Hermosa Beach Chamber of Commerce and will be held Sunday, September 24th from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Pier Avenue between the Strand and Hermosa Avenue.

WE NEED BOOKS NOW for this event so please call Mary Tyson at 376-6175 or Gini Hope at 374-4322 and someone will pick them up. Any and all books will be gratefully accepted, -- hard cover or paperback. In order to sort them out and price them, the sooner we hear from you the better.

The Libations for the Library party last May was a tremendous success. Thanks to everyone who donated their time and effort. The hors d'oeuvres were plentiful and as usual, deliciously received.

A tour of the downtown Library has been set up for Wednesday, October 18th. The bus will leave Clark Stadium at 9:30 a.m. The charge is \$2.50 per person. Please call Mrs. Mary Tyson at 376-6175 to make your reservations. This is a most enjoyable and interesting tour. Hope to see you there!

Kudos to our Library staff for a job well done.

Anyone who has not renewed their membership this year can still do so by mailing their dollar to Mrs. A. A. Valdes at 2840 Amby Place. It's never too late to be a Friend'

SEE YOU AT THE MEETING AND LIBRARY TOUR DON'T FORGET THE BOOK SALE!

Mary E. Tyson, President